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WILMINGTON, DE - March 14, 2000 - USTS/US TELEMANAGEMENT, a leading provider 
of business phone service is pleased to announce that effective April 18, 2000 all business 
customers will be acquired by MCI Worldcom. 
 
The announcement signals USTS’s departure from being a switched based reseller focusing 
on business clients to focusing on wholesale services. 
 
Yehuda Fulda, President of USTS said “We have been working with MCI for years in a 
reseller capacity, and are familiar with the high quality network and services. Our customers 
will continue to receive first-class service from a global leader.” 
 
Mark Graham, Director of Client Service of USTS said “Our customers can expect a 
seamless transition from USTS to MCI Worldcom with absolutely no down time. Our 
dedicated service reps will be working hand in hand with the reps of MCI Worldcom to 
ensure that everything goes smoothly.” 
 
USTS/US TELEMANAGEMENT is a nationwide leading provider of high quality - low cost 
long distance phone service for business and consumers. Within 5 years, USTS has gained 
the trust of over 50,000 businesses including Fortune 500 Companies. 
 
 
MCI WorldCom (NASDAQ: WCOM) is a global leader in 'all-distance' communications 
services with operations in more than 65 countries. Revenues in 1999 were US$37 billion, 
with more than US$15 billion from high-growth data, Internet and international services. MCI 
WorldCom and Sprint have announced a merger agreement, which the companies expect to 
close in the second half of 2000 after regulatory and shareholder approvals. For more 
information go to http://www.wcom.com. 
 


